Subject: SY21-22 Summer PEBT Benefits Issuance Update

We wanted to send a qguick update regarding PEBT issuances, so you can respond to any inquiries you
receive from families.

PEBT Summer benefits have begun heing issued, but the process takes approximately two weeks to
complete. Please ask families to wait until this coming Monday, December 12, before reaching out to
HHS regarding non-receipt of benefits.

For additional support regarding PEBT Benefits Issuance families can contact the P-EBT Call Center at
833-442-1255, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m.—6 p.m. Central time. You can also share the HHSC P-EBT
Summer 2022 FAQ webpage with families to help answer their questions.

Thank you.



